These Girls Ein Streifzug Durch Die
Feministische
Recognizing the exaggeration ways to acquire this books these girls ein
streifzug durch die feministische is additionally useful. You have remained in
right site to start getting this info. acquire the these girls ein streifzug
durch die feministische associate that we come up with the money for here and
check out the link.
You could purchase lead these girls ein streifzug durch die feministische or
get it as soon as feasible. You could speedily download this these girls ein
streifzug durch die feministische after getting deal. So, in the manner of you
require the ebook swiftly, you can straight get it. Its hence entirely simple
and therefore fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this vent

Pink Noises Tara Rodgers 2010-03-02 Pink Noises brings together twenty-four
interviews with women in electronic music and sound cultures, including club
and radio DJs, remixers, composers, improvisers, instrument builders, and
installation and performance artists. The collection is an extension of
Pinknoises.com, the critically-acclaimed website founded by musician and
scholar Tara Rodgers in 2000 to promote women in electronic music and make
information about music production more accessible to women and girls. That
site featured interviews that Rodgers conducted with women artists, exploring
their personal histories, their creative methods, and the roles of gender in
their work. This book offers new and lengthier interviews, a critical
introduction, and resources for further research and technological engagement.
Contemporary electronic music practices are illuminated through the stories of
women artists of different generations and cultural backgrounds. They include
the creators of ambient soundscapes, “performance novels,” sound sculptures,
and custom software, as well as the developer of the Deep Listening philosophy
and the founders of the Liquid Sound Lounge radio show and the monthly Basement
Bhangra parties in New York. These and many other artists open up about topics
such as their conflicted relationships to formal music training and mainstream
media representations of women in electronic music. They discuss using sound to
work creatively with structures of time and space, and voice and language;
challenge distinctions of nature and culture; question norms of technological
practice; and balance their needs for productive solitude with collaboration
and community. Whether designing and building modular synthesizers with analog
circuits or performing with a wearable apparatus that translates muscle
movements into electronic sound, these artists expand notions of who and what
counts in matters of invention, production, and noisemaking. Pink Noises is a
powerful testimony to the presence and vitality of women in electronic music
cultures, and to the relevance of sound to feminist concerns. Interviewees:
Maria Chavez, Beth Coleman (M. Singe), Antye Greie (AGF), Jeannie Hopper, Bevin
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Kelley (Blevin Blectum), Christina Kubisch, Le Tigre, Annea Lockwood, Giulia
Loli (DJ Mutamassik), Rekha Malhotra (DJ Rekha), Riz Maslen (Neotropic), Kaffe
Matthews, Susan Morabito, Ikue Mori, Pauline Oliveros, Pamela Z, Chantal
Passamonte (Mira Calix), Maggi Payne, Eliane Radigue, Jessica Rylan, Carla
Scaletti, Laetitia Sonami, Bev Stanton (Arthur Loves Plastic), Keiko Uenishi
(o.blaat)
Schappi Anna Haifisch 2022-04-19 A collection of absurdist comics short stories
navigating etiquette and diplomacy within the vicissitudes of the animal
kingdom: from proud ostriches to racist mice, and delicious-looking weasels.
Topless Cellist Joan Rothfuss 2014-09-12 The first book to explore the
extraordinary career of musician and performance artist Charlotte Moorman,
whose work combined classical rigor, avant-garde experiment, and madcap daring.
The Juilliard-trained cellist Charlotte Moorman sat nude behind a cello of
carved ice, performed while dangling from helium-filled balloons, and deployed
an array of instruments on The Mike Douglas Show that included her cello, a
whistle, a cap gun, a gong, and a belch. She did a striptease while playing
Bach in Nam June Paik's Sonata for Adults Only. In the 1960s, Moorman
(1933–1991) became famous for her madcap (and often unclothed) performance
antics; less famous but more significant is Moorman's transformative influence
on contemporary performance practice—and her dedication to the idea that avantgarde art should reach the widest possible audience. In Topless Cellist, the
first book to explore Moorman's life and work, Joan Rothfuss rediscovers, and
recovers, the legacy of an extraordinary American artist. Moorman's arrest in
1967 for performing topless made her a water-cooler conversation-starter, but
before her tabloid fame she was a star of the avant-garde performance circuit,
with a repertoire of pieces by, among others, Yoko Ono, Joseph Beuys, John
Cage, and Paik, her main artistic partner. Moorman invented a new mode of
performance that combined classical rigor, jazz improvisation, and avant-garde
experiment—informed by intuition, daring, and love of spectacle. Moorman's
annual festival of the avant-garde offered the public a lively sampler of
contemporary art in performance, music, dance, poetry, film, and other media.
Rothfuss chronicles Moorman's life from her youth in Little Rock, Arkansas
(where she was “Miss City Beautiful” of 1952) through her career in New York's
avant-garde to her death from breast cancer in 1991. (Typically, she approached
her treatment as if it were a performance.) Deeply researched and profusely
illustrated, Topless Cellist offers a fascinating, sometimes heartbreaking,
often hilarious story of an artist whose importance was more than the sum of
her performances.
Revenge of the She-Punks Vivien Goldman 2019-05-07 As an industry insider and
pioneering post-punk musician, Vivien Goldman’s perspective on music journalism
is unusually well-rounded. In Revenge of the She-Punks, she probes four
themes—identity, money, love, and protest—to explore what makes punk such a
liberating art form for women. With her visceral style, Goldman blends
interviews, history, and her personal experience as one of Britain’s first
female music writers in a book that reads like a vivid documentary of a genre
these-girls-ein-streifzug-durch-die-feministische

2/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 30, 2022 by guest

defined by dismantling boundaries. A discussion of the Patti Smith song “Free
Money,” for example, opens with Goldman on a shopping spree with Smith. TamarKali, whose name pays homage to a Hindu goddess, describes the influence of her
Gullah ancestors on her music, while the late Poly Styrene's daughter reflects
on why her Somali-Scots-Irish mother wrote the 1978 punk anthem “Identity,”
with the refrain “Identity is the crisis you can't see.” Other strands feature
artists from farther afield (including in Colombia and Indonesia) and genrebusting revolutionaries such as Grace Jones, who wasn't exclusively punk but
clearly influenced the movement while absorbing its liberating audacity. From
punk's Euro origins to its international reach, this is an exhilarating world
tour.
Migration in Austria Günter Bischof 2017
To Throw Away Unopened Viv Albertine 2018-04-03 SHORTLISTED FOR THE COSTA BOOK
OF THE YEAR AWARDS 2018 What was I fighting for? Even now I'm not sure.
Something so old and so deep, it has no words, no shape, no logic. Every memoir
is a battle between reality and invention - but in her follow up to Clothes,
Music, Boys, Viv Albertine has reinvented the genre with her unflinching
honesty. To Throw Away Unopened is a fearless dissection of one woman's
obsession with the truth - the truth about family, power, and her identity as a
rebel and outsider. It is a gaping wound of a book, both an exercise in bloodletting and psychological archaeology, excavating what lies beneath: the fear,
the loneliness, the anger. It is a brutal expose of human dysfunctionality, the
impossibility of true intimacy, and the damage wrought upon us by secrets and
revelations, siblings and parents. Yet it is also a testament to how we can
rebuild ourselves and come to face the world again. It is a portrait of the
love stories that constitute a life, often bringing as much pain as joy. With
the inimitable blend of humour, vulnerability, and intelligence that makes Viv
Albertine one of our finest authors working today, To Throw Away Unopened
smashes through layers of propriety and leads us into a new place of savage
self-discovery.
Austrian Lives Günter Bischof 2016-09-29 Writing biographies (life stories) for
a long time had been a male hegemonic project-writing the lives of great
(white) men. Ever since Plutarch and Sueton composed their vitae of the greats
of classical antiquity, to the medieval obsession with the hagiographies of
holy men (and a few women) and saints, Vasari's lives of great Renaissance
artists, down to the French encyclopedists, Dr. Johnson and Lytton Strachey, as
well as Ranke and Droysen the genre of biographical writing (“the
representation of self ” or “the reconstruction of a human life”) has become
increasingly more refined. In the twentieth century male predominance has
become contested and the (collective) lives of women, minorities and ordinary
people are now the focus of biographical writing. This volume of Contemporary
Austrian Studies offers a cross section of Austrian lives and biographical
approaches to recent Austrian history. Here are what may be called traditional
biographies of leading political figures through the twentieth century. We also
suggest that the intellectual biographies (lives of the mind) of thinkers and
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professionals are fertile soil for biographical study. Moreover, the
prosopographic study of common folks in the Austrian population lifts these
lives from the dark matter of anonymous masses and gives rich insights into the
lives ordinary Austrians have been leading.
Childhood, Youth And Social Change Lynne Chisholm 2005-08-04 The English
language version of proceedings of a bilateral UK/FRG conference held at
Philipps Universitaet, Marburg. The theme of this conference was the
examination of childhood and youth as life-stages in the context of
contemporary social and cultural change, with an eye to future developments.
Dr. Pops musikalische Sprechstunde Dr. Pop 2021-07-12 Wussten Sie, dass Singen
unter der Dusche das Selbstbewusstsein stärkt? Oder dass Musik mehr zur
Attraktivität beiträgt als Sport? Wer Konzerte regelmäßig besucht, lebt
außerdem länger. Dr. Pop, der »Arzt fürs Musikalische«, trägt diese
faszinierenden Fakten zusammen. Als Musik-Comedian und promovierter
Musikwissenschaftler therapiert er auf der Bühne, im Radio und im TV. Dr. Pop
weiß, mit welchen Liedern sich eine Party, eine Beziehung oder ein Leben retten
lassen. Anhand spannender und zum Teil witzig-schräger Studien zeigt er, wie
man jeden Bereich des Lebens mit Musik optimieren kann. Ein Buch für alle, die
Musik lieben oder noch damit anfangen wollen. »Der Justin Bieber (nur optisch)
unter allen Wissenschaftlern ist eine wandelnde Enzyklopädie: Auf eine
unnachahmlich pointierte Weise führt er uns Leser von Beethoven zu Britney,
einmal durch die ganze Menschheitsgeschichte, vorbei an Flora und Fauna, direkt
ins allerunterhaltsamste Schlaubergerwissen, mit dem ich nicht nur gesünder und
glücklicher werde, sondern auch noch bei meinen Enkeln in spe punkten kann. Ein
unglaublich nützliches Buch.« Anja Caspary »Ich verlange, dass dieses Buch
allen Bildungs-, Kultus- und Gesundheitsministerien vorgelegt wird. Es gibt
Musik wieder den Stellenwert, den sie verdient. Das Buch ist mutig und sehr
witzig geschrieben. Man lernt, dass Musik schlau macht. Ich bin übrigens
Musiker.« Max Mutzke
Lachende Körper Claudia Preschl 2008 Claudia Preschl's study focusses on female
performers in comedies between 1910 and 1918. The book is a contribution to the
rediscovery of this early "other" cinema in which comediennes such as
"Rosalie", "Léa" or Asta Nielsen played a decisive part. Lachende Körper
describes the variety of preposterous body-language and shows how anarchistic
body-politics and rebellious strategies of Gender in Early Cinema can be
decoded for today.
On the Road with Janis Joplin John Byrne Cooke 2015-11-03 In 1967, as the new
sound of rock and roll was taking over popular music, John Byrne Cooke was at
the center of it all. As a member of D.A. Pennebaker's film crew, he witnessed
the astonishing breakout performances of Janis Joplin and Jimi Hendrix at the
Monterey Pop Festival that June. Less than six months later, he was on a plane
to San Francisco, taking a job as road manager for Janis and her band, Big
Brother and the Holding Company. From then on, Cooke was Joplin's road manager
amid a rotating cast of musicians and personnel, a constant presence behind the
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scenes as the woman called Pearl took the world by storm. Cooke was there when
Janis made the difficult decision to leave Big Brother and form a new band. He
was with her when the Kozmic Blues Band toured Europe in the spring of 1969,
when they performed at Woodstock in August, and when Janis and Full Tilt Boogie
took their famous Festival Express train trip across Canada. He accompanied
Janis to her friend and mentor Ken Threadgill's 70th birthday party, and was at
her side when she attended her tenth high school reunion in Port Arthur, Texas.
This intimate memoir spans the years he spent with Janis, from her legendary
rise to her tragic last days. Cooke tells the whole incredible story as only
someone who lived it could.
Porn.com Feona Attwood 2010 Pornography has always been central to debates
about sex and emerging new media technologies. Today, debate is increasingly
focused on online pornographies. This collection examines pornography's
significance as a focus of definition, debate, and myth; its development as a
mainstream entertainment industry; and the emergence of the new economy of Porn
2.0, and of new types of porn labor and professionalism. It looks at porn style
behind the scenes of straight hardcore, in gay, lesbian, and queer
pornographies, in shock sites, and in amateur erotica, and investigates the
rise of the online porn fan community, the sex blogger, the erotic rate-me site
and the visual cultures of swingers. Treating these developments as part of a
broader set of economic and cultural transformations, this book argues that new
porn practices reveal much about contemporary and competing views of sex and
the self, the real and the body, culture, and commerce.
I'll Never Write My Memoirs Grace Jones 2016-06-14 Iconic music and film legend
Grace Jones gives an in-depth account of her stellar career, professional and
personal life, and the signature look that catapulted her into the stardom
stratosphere. Grace Jones, a veritable “triple-threat” as acclaimed actress,
singer, and model, has dominated the entertainment industry since her emergence
as a model in New York City in 1968. Quickly discovered for her obvious talent
and cutting-edge style, Grace signed her first record deal in 1977 and became
one of the more unforgettable characters to emerge from the Studio 54 disco
scene, releasing the all-time favorite hits, “Pull Up to the Bumper,” “Slave to
the Rhythm,” and “I’m Not Perfect (But I’m Perfect for You).” And with her
sexually charged, outrageous live shows in the New York City nightclub circuit,
Grace soon earned the title of “Queen of the Gay Discos.” But with the dawn of
the ’80s came a massive anti-disco movement across the US, leading Grace to
focus on experimental-based work and put her two-and-a-half-octave voice to
good use. It was also around this time that she changed her look to suit the
times with a detached, androgynous image. In this first-ever memoir, Grace
gives an exclusive look into the transformation to her signature style and
discusses how she expanded her musical triumph to success in the acting world,
beginning in the 1984 fantasy-action film Conan the Destroyer alongside Arnold
Schwarzenegger, then the James Bond movie A View to a Kill, and later in Eddie
Murphy’s Boomerang. Featuring sixteen pages of stunning full-color photographs,
Miss Grace Jones takes us on a journey from Grace’s religious upbringing in
Jamaica to her heyday in Paris and New York in the ’70s and ’80s, all the way
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to present-day London, in what promises to be a no holds barred tell-all for
the ages.
An.Schläge 2003
The Political Possibility of Sound Salomé Voegelin 2018-11-01 The essay is the
perfect format for a crisis. Its porous and contingent nature forgives a lack
of formality, while its neglect of perfection and virtuosity releases the
potential for the incomplete and the unrealizable. These seven essays on The
Political Possibility of Sound present a perfectly incomplete form for a
discussion on the possibility of the political that includes creativity and
invention, and articulates a politics that imagines transformation and the
desire to embrace a connected and collaborative world. The themes of these
essays emerge from and deepen discussions started in Voegelin's previous books,
Listening to Noise and Silence and Sonic Possible Worlds. Continuing the
methodological juxtaposition of phenomenology and logic and writing from close
sonic encounters each represents a fragment of listening to a variety of sound
works, to music, the acoustic environment and to poetry, to hear their
possibilities and develop words for what appears impossible. As fragments of
writing they respond to ideas on geography and migration, bring into play
formless subjectivities and trans-objective identities, and practice
collectivity and a sonic cosmopolitanism through the hearing of shared volumes.
They involve the unheard and the in-between to contribute to current
discussions on new materialism, and perform vertical readings to reach the
depth of sound.
I'm Not with the Band Sylvia Patterson 2016-06-16 This is a three-decade
survivor's tale ... a scenic search for elusive human happiness through music,
magazines, silly jokes, stupid shoes, useless blokes, hopeless homes, booze,
drugs, love, loss, A&E, death, disillusion and hope - while trying to make
Prince laugh, startle Beyoncé, cheer Eminem up, annoy Madonna, drink with Shaun
Ryder and finish off Westlife forever (with varying degrees of success). In
1986, Sylvia Patterson boarded a train to London armed with a tea-chest full of
vinyl records, a peroxide quiff and a dream: to write about music, for ever.
She got her wish. Escaping a troubled home, Sylvia embarks on a lifelong quest
to discover The Meaning of It All. The problem is she's mostly hanging out with
flaky pop stars, rock 'n' roll heroes and unreliable hip-hop legends. As she
encounters music's biggest names, she is confronted by glamour and tragedy;
wisdom and lunacy; drink, drugs and disaster. And Bros. Here is Madonna in her
Earth Mother phase, flinging her hands up in horror at one of Sylv's Very
Stupid Questions. Prince compliments her shoes while Eminem threatens to kill
her. She shares fruit with Johnny Cash, make-up with Amy Winehouse and several
pints with the Manics' lost soul-man Richey Edwards. She finds the Beckhams
fragrant in LA, a Gallagher madferrit in her living room and Shaun Ryder and
Bez as you'd expect, in Jamaica. From the 80s to the present day, I'm Not with
the Band is a funny, barmy, utterly gripping chronicle of the last thirty years
in music and beyond. It is also the story of one woman's wayward search for
love, peace and a wonderful life. And whether, or not, she found them.
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Vernon Subutex Three Virginie Despentes 2021-05-27 "Although it means leaving
behind the community of disciples who have followed him on his travels and
assembled at his raves and gatherings, Vernon Subutex is compelled to return to
Paris to visit the dentist. Once back in the city, he learns that Charles, his
old friend from his days on the Paris streets, has died and left him half of a
lottery win. But when Vernon returns to his disciples with news of this
windfall, it does not take long before his followers start to turn on each
other, and his good fortune provokes ruptures in his once harmonious community.
Meanwhile, storm clouds are gathering for Aicha and Celeste: Laurent Dopalet is
determined to make them pay for their attack on him, whatever it takes and
whoever gets hurt. And before long, the whole of Paris will be reeling in the
wake of the terrorist atrocities of 2015 and 2016, and all the characters in
this kaleidoscopic portrait of a city will be forced to a reckoning with each
other."--Provided by publisher.
The Road Beneath My Feet Frank Turner 2016-02-02 In the fall of 2005, Frank
Turner was virtually unheard of. His rock band, Millions Dead, was finishing up
a grueling tour and had agreed that their show on September 23 would be their
last. The entry on the band's schedule for September 24 read simply: "Get a
job."Cut to July 2012—the London Olympics, where Turner and his backing band,
The Sleeping Souls, are playing the pre-show, after having headlined sold-out
arena shows across the UK for months. The Road Beneath My Feet is the
unvarnished story of how Turner went from crashing on couches at house shows to
performing for thousands of screaming fans who roar his every lyric back at
him. Told through tour reminiscences, this is a blisteringly honest tale of a
rock career that's taken Turner from drug-fuelled house parties and the grimy
club scene to international prominence and acclaim. But more than that, it is
an intimate account of what it's like to spend your life constantly on the
road, sleeping on floors, invariably jetlagged, all for the love of playing
live music.
The Vertigo Years Philipp Blom 2010-11-02 Examines how changes from the
Industrial Revolution prior to World War I brought about radical transformation
in society, changes in education, and massive migration in population that led
to one of the bloodiest events in history.
Kicking & Dreaming Ann Wilson 2012-09-18 The story of Heart is a story of heart
and soul and rock ’n’ roll. Since finding their love of music and performing as
teenagers in Seattle, Washington, Ann Wilson and Nancy Wilson, have been part
of the American rock music landscape. From 70s classics like “Magic Man” and
“Barracuda” to chart- topping 80s ballads like “Alone,” and all the way up to
2012, when they will release their latest studio album, Fanatic, Heart has been
thrilling their fans and producing hit after hit. In Kicking and Dreaming, the
Wilsons recount their story as two sisters who have a shared over three decades
on the stage, as songwriters, as musicians, and as the leaders of one of our
most beloved rock bands. An intimate, honest, and a uniquely female take on the
rock and roll life, readers of bestselling music memoirs like Life by Keith
Richards and Steven Tyler’s Does the Noise in My Head Bother You? will love
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this quintessential music story finally told from a female perspective.
Witches, Witch-Hunting, and Women Silvia Federici 2018-10-01 We are witnessing
a new surge of interpersonal and institutional violence against women,
including new witch hunts. This surge of violence has occurred alongside an
expansion of capitalist social relations. In this new work that revisits some
of the main themes of Caliban and the Witch, Silvia Federici examines the root
causes of these developments and outlines the consequences for the women
affected and their communities. She argues that, no less than the witch hunts
in sixteenth- and seventeenth-century Europe and the “New World,” this new war
on women is a structural element of the new forms of capitalist accumulation.
These processes are founded on the destruction of people’s most basic means of
reproduction. Like at the dawn of capitalism, what we discover behind today’s
violence against women are processes of enclosure, land dispossession, and the
remolding of women’s reproductive activities and subjectivity. As well as an
investigation into the causes of this new violence, the book is also a feminist
call to arms. Federici’s work provides new ways of understanding the methods in
which women are resisting victimization and offers a powerful reminder that
reconstructing the memory of the past is crucial for the struggles of the
present.
The Color of Kink Ariane Cruz 2016-10-04 Winner of the MLA's 2016 Alan Bray
Prize for Best Book in GLBTQ Studies How BDSM can be used as a metaphor for
black female sexuality. The Color of Kink explores black women's
representations and performances within American pornography and BDSM (bondage
and discipline, domination and submission, and sadism and masochism) from the
1930s to the present, revealing the ways in which they illustrate a complex and
contradictory negotiation of pain, pleasure, and power for black women. Based
on personal interviews conducted with pornography performers, producers, and
professional dominatrices, visual and textual analysis, and extensive archival
research, Ariane Cruz reveals BDSM and pornography as critical sites from which
to rethink the formative links between Black female sexuality and violence. She
explores how violence becomes not just a vehicle of pleasure but also a mode of
accessing and contesting power. Drawing on feminist and queer theory, critical
race theory, and media studies, Cruz argues that BDSM is a productive space
from which to consider the complexity and diverseness of black women's sexual
practice and the mutability of black female sexuality. Illuminating the crosspollination of black sexuality and BDSM, The Color of Kink makes a unique
contribution to the growing scholarship on racialized sexuality.
What Do We Really Know about Herta Herzog? Elisabeth Klaus 2016 The book
explores in-depth the life and work of Herta Herzog (1910-2010), an AustrianAmerican social psychologist. The chapters written by international scholars
for the first time show the amazing scope of Herzog's work as both, one of the
founders of empirical communication research and the grand dame of market and
motivation research.
The Lotus and the Artichoke - Sri Lanka! Justin P. Moore 2015-09
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These Girls Juliane Streich 2019
The Last of the Hippies Penny Rimbaud 2018
"Kultprostitution" im Alten Testament? Silvia Schroer 2006 Bilder sind wie
Texte von ihrem kulturellen Umfeld beeinflusst. Ihren Code zu entschlusseln und
sie zugleich von der Vormundschaft der Textinterpretation zu befreien, haben
sich die Autorinnen und Autoren dieses Bandes zur Aufgabe gemacht. Sie gehen
der Frage nach, welche Rolle Bildern zur Rekonstruktion der Frauengeschichte in
der Antike zukommt. Die Antworten reichen von grundsatzlichen Interpretationen
antiker Bilder aus einem gender-orientierten Blickwinkel bis zu der
Auseinandersetzung mit spezielleren Themen wie der Inszenierung der Nacktheit
oder der Frau als Herrscherin, Mutter oder Priesterin."Images and Gender" ist
eine einzigartige bahnbrechende Sammlung neuester Genderforschung zum Thema
Ikonographie Agyptens, Palastinas und Israels sowie der griechischen und
romischen Antike.
Politik der Differenzen Stefanie Mayer 2018-03-26 Die Autorin beschäftigt sich
mit Praktiken und Debatten zu Migration und ethnisierten Differenzen, Rassismen
und Antirassismus im Kontext des feministischen Aktivismus in Wien. In einer
Längsschnittbetrachtung von den 1980er bis zu den 2010er Jahren fragt die
Arbeit, wie weiße feministische Aktivistinnen machtvolle ethnisierte
Differenzen verhandeln – im expliziten Sprechen ebenso wie im impliziten Tun.
Nicht zuletzt geht es um die Frage, wie in diesen Praktiken nicht nur die
‚Andere‘ konstruiert, sondern auch ‚Eigenes‘ hergestellt wird.
Anything for a Hit Dorothy Carvello 2018-09-04 Dorothy Carvello knows all about
the music biz. She was the first female A&R executive at Atlantic Records, and
one of the few in the room at RCA and Columbia. But before that, she was
secretary to Ahmet Ertegun, Atlantic's infamous president, who signed acts like
Aretha Franklin and Led Zeppelin, negotiated distribution deals with Mick
Jagger, and added Neil Young to Crosby, Stills & Nash. The stories she tells
about the kingmakers of the music biz are outrageous, but it is her sinuous
friendship with Ahmet that frames her narrative. He was notoriously abusive,
sexually harassing Dorothy on a daily basis. Carvello reveals here how she
flipped the script and showed Ertegun and every other man who tried to control
her that a woman can be just as willing to do what it takes to get a hit.
Never-before-heard stories about artists like Michael Jackson, Madonna, Steven
Tyler, Bon Jovi, INXS, Marc Anthony, and many more make this book a must-read
for anyone looking for the real stories on what it takes for a woman to make it
in a male-dominated industry.
Beyond the Periphery of the Skin Silvia Federici 2020-01-01 More than ever,
“the body” is today at the center of radical and institutional politics.
Feminist, antiracist, trans, ecological movements—all look at the body in its
manifold manifestations as a ground of confrontation with the state and a
vehicle for transformative social practices. Concurrently, the body has become
a signifier for the reproduction crisis the neoliberal turn in capitalist
these-girls-ein-streifzug-durch-die-feministische

9/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 30, 2022 by guest

development has generated and for the international surge in institutional
repression and public violence. In Beyond the Periphery of the Skin, lifelong
activist and best-selling author Silvia Federici examines these complex
processes, placing them in the context of the history of the capitalist
transformation of the body into a work-machine, expanding on one of the main
subjects of her first book, Caliban and the Witch. Building on three
groundbreaking lectures that she delivered in San Francisco in 2015, Federici
surveys the new paradigms that today govern how the body is conceived in the
collective radical imagination, as well as the new disciplinary regimes state
and capital are deploying in response to mounting revolt against the daily
attacks on our everyday reproduction. In this process she confronts some of the
most important questions for contemporary radical political projects. What does
“the body” mean, today, as a category of social/political action? What are the
processes by which it is constituted? How do we dismantle the tools by which
our bodies have been “enclosed” and collectively reclaim our capacity to govern
them?
Fruit of Knowledge Liv Stromquist 2018-08-15 From Adam and Eve to pussy hats,
people have punished, praised, pathologized, and politicized vulvas, vaginas,
clitorises, and menstruation. In this graphic nonfiction book, drawn in chunky,
punky pen, Swedish cartoonist Liv Strömquist traces how different cultures and
traditions have shaped women’s health and beyond. Her biting, informed
commentary and ponytailed avatar guides the reader from the darkest chapters of
history (a clitoridectomy performed on a five-year-old American child as late
as 1948) to the lightest (vulvas used as architectural details as a symbol of
protection). Like humorists Julie Doucet (Dirty Plotte), Alison Bechdel (Dykes
to Watch Out For), and Kate Beaton (Hark! A Vagrant), she uses the comics
medium to reveal uncomfortable truths about how far we haven’t come.
Bibliographic Guide to Dance New York Public Library. Dance Collection 1992
This Is Memorial Device David Keenan 2017-01-31 SHORTLISTED FOR THE GORDON BURN
PRIZE 2017 ROUGH TRADE BOOK OF THE MONTH LRB BOOK OF THE WEEK CAUGHT BY THE
RIVER BOOK OF THE MONTH SHORTLISTED FOR THE COLLYER BRISTOW PRIZE This Is
Memorial Device, the debut novel by David Keenan, is a love letter to the small
towns of Lanarkshire in the west of Scotland in the late 1970s and early 80s as
they were temporarily transformed by the endless possibilities that came out of
the freefall from punk rock. It follows a cast of misfits, drop-outs, small
town visionaries and would-be artists and musicians through a period of time
where anything seemed possible, a moment where art and the demands it made were
as serious as your life. At its core is the story of Memorial Device, a mythic
post-punk group that could have gone all the way were it not for the visionary
excess and uncompromising bloody-minded belief that served to confirm them as
underground legends. Written in a series of hallucinatory first-person eyewitness accounts that capture the prosaic madness of the time and place, heady
with the magic of youth recalled, This Is Memorial Device combines the formal
experimentation of David Foster Wallace at his peak circa Brief Interviews With
Hideous Men with moments of delirious psychedelic modernism, laugh out loud
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bathos and tender poignancy.
Bedsit Disco Queen Tracey Thorn 2013-02-07 I was only sixteen when I bought an
electric guitar and joined a band. A year later, I formed an all-girl band
called the Marine Girls and played gigs, and signed to an indie label, and
started releasing records. Then, for eighteen years, between 1982 and 2000, I
was one half of the group Everything But the Girl. In that time, we released
nine albums and sold nine million records. We went on countless tours, had hit
singles and flop singles, were reviewed and interviewed to within an inch of
our lives. I've been in the charts, out of them, back in. I've seen myself
described as an indie darling, a middle-of-the-road nobody and a disco diva. I
haven't always fitted in, you see, and that's made me face up to the realities
of a pop career - there are thrills and wonders to be experienced, yes, but
also moments of doubt, mistakes, violent lifestyle changes from luxury to
squalor and back again, sometimes within minutes.
Celia Celia Cruz 2005-07-05 The autobiography of the salsa diva describes her
modest childhood in Cuba, her exile in Mexico, and the challenges she overcame
to achieve stardom.
Dead Moon szim 2022
New Germans, New Dutch Liesbeth Minnaard 2008 In today’s globalized world,
traditions of a national Self and a national Other no longer hold. This timely
volume considers the stakes in our changing definitions of national boundaries
in light of the unmistakable transformation of German and Dutch societies.
Examining how the literature of migration intervenes in public discourses on
multiculturality and including detailed analysis of works by the Turkish-German
writers Emine Sevgi Özdamer and Feridun Zaimoglu and the Moroccan-Dutch writers
Abdelkader Benali and Hafid Bouazza, New Germans, New Dutch offers crucial
insights into the ways in which literature negotiates both difference and the
national context of its writing.
The Sex Revolts Simon Reynolds 1995 The first book to look at rock rebellion
through the lens of gender, The Sex Revolts captures the paradox at rock's dark
heart--the music is often most thrilling when it is most misogynistic and
macho. And, looking at music made by female artists, the authors ask: must it
always be this way?
The Death of Jesus J. M. Coetzee 2020-05-26 A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF
2020 After The Childhood of Jesus and The Schooldays of Jesus, the Nobel Prizewinning author completes his haunting trilogy with a new masterwork, The Death
of Jesus In Estrella, David has grown to be a tall ten-year-old who is a
natural at soccer, and loves kicking a ball around with his friends. His father
Simón and Bolívar the dog usually watch while his mother Inés now works in a
fashion boutique. David still asks many questions, challenging his parents, and
any authority figure in his life. In dancing class at the Academy of Music he
dances as he chooses. He refuses to do sums and will not read any books except
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Don Quixote. One day Julio Fabricante, the director of a nearby orphanage,
invites David and his friends to form a proper soccer team. David decides he
will leave Simón and Inés to live with Julio, but before long he succumbs to a
mysterious illness. In The Death of Jesus, J. M. Coetzee continues to explore
the meaning of a world empty of memory but brimming with questions.
Crass Reflections Alastair Gordon 2017-01-01 An undergraduate monograph of
essays originally written in the mid 1990s. The central theme sets up and
critically examines the need to examine the work of the anarchist punk band
Crass in light of a poverty of discussion of their activities in previous
cultural studies writings on punk. Equally, notions of endpoints in underground
cultures are put to the question. The broad thesis of the monograph
interrogates links between critical theory and Frankfurt school perspectives on
art and subversive culture and Neo Marxist accounts of their phylogeny. There
is critical discussion of the tension and similarities between Crass and Neo
Marxist accounts of the role of dominant ideology (traditional notions of false
consciousness/media effect) in contrast to the cultural monopoly of survival
needs as the central motor of social reproduction in capitalist culture. The
monograph concludes with a discussion of the importance of the legacy of Crass
and the need for future research. This monograph was written before the
groundswell of punk scholarship in its wake and serves as vindication of its
obscure and early importance. It's principle importance lies in the fact that
most accounts beyond this work have focussed not on critical theory but instead
on historical contextual salience, aesthetic value and biographical detail.
This new edition comprises a new extensive introduction assessing
methodological approaches in punk scholarship and examines the stormy DiY
publication and contextual history of the original monograph. Moreover expanded
versions of an original chapter is included in addition to essays on subversive
culture, the 1982 Falklands conflict and an examination of philosophical
approaches to repressive technologies.
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